
Thanks to our
Volunteers for Serving  

Mother Teresa once said that when you answer God’s call to serve Him, you are allowing God 
to send a love letter to the world through your actions.  I think that is especially true of the 
volunteers of Sharing Hope. 

Our volunteers provide hurting women with the understanding that God will see them through 
their recovery. We, as the Body of Christ, want to embrace each woman and make them feel the 
love of God as we join together in providing them with the services and support that will bring 
hope through Christ. Our desire is see each searching woman reach her fullest potential as a 
daughter of God. Through this, we have the opportunity to see beautiful testimonies of God’s 
power to change, heal and mend broken lives. Each woman who benefits from a volunteer’s gift 
of time and love feels the touch of God’s presence.  Because our volunteers have been faithful, 
almost 12,000 of God’s love letters went out last year through the actions of sending, praying 
and doing. Thank you for being the love letter from God to your sisters.  

“I was raped and abused as a child, but my mother led me to Christ when I was 21 
years old. I later struggled with addiction and grief when my mother was murdered. 
I went to the Sharing Hope “church” while in county jail where I received my Bi-
ble. I’m currently incarcerated in a faith-based dorm where we are working on Beth 
Moore’s “Breaking Free” study. It is amazing. God is truly doing a great work in me. 
I love Him. He is the only one I can rely on never to let me down, and God has a great 
and wonderful plan for me. I know this now.” Margaret K., June 2012
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Summer Volunteers Needed
Volunteers are needed to mail out the weekly Bibles and Bible studies.  Con-
tact Leigh at 358-7803 or leigh@sharinghopeministry.org if you can help out 
for an hour or two each week.
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Thank You!
We Have Been Blessed!
Thank You to 
our Hope Fest 

Volunteers, 
Supporters and 

Attendees
Sharing Hope Ministry wants to 
give a big thank you to all those 
who had a part in making this year’s 
Hope Fest our best event yet!  This 
year, $157,000 was raised to benefit 
the programs of Sharing Hope Min-
istry. The almost 1,000 guests who 
were in attendance were treated to a 
great program.  Be watching our fu-
ture newsletters and website for the 
announcement of our 2013 Hope 
Fest speaker!

Thank You to 
Welcome Pardner! 

Welcome Pardner! honored Sharing 
Hope Ministry during their monthly 
networking breakfast which was 
held on April 27th at La Fiesta Res-
taurant.  The ministry received an 
inspiring introduction from Potter 
County Sheriff Brian Thomas and 
many wonderful gifts of apprecia-
tion from the businesses who are 
involved with this group. A special 
thanks goes to D.J. Stubben for 
such a wonderful honor.

Thanks to Stout 
Safe and Storage

A donation of land adjacent to Pat-
sy’s Place Transitional Home was 
recently received from Stout Safe 
and Storage. Future plans include 
enlarging the existing parking area 
that surrounds the building. Many 
thanks for the generosity of the 
Stout Family.

Thanks to the 
Clounch Family

The remainder of the parking area 
where Patsy’s Place Transitional 
Home is located has been made 
available to Sharing Hope Ministry 
due to the generosity of Dennis and 
Cindy Clounch. This land will allow 
the ministry to eventually provide a 
secure fence or building for the Pat-
sy’s Place vehicles.  This extended 
property also gives the ministry the 
ability for future expansion. 

Thank You to Our 
Board Members 

It’s hard to say goodbye to any of 
our volunteers, but we have had 
several board members who are 
leaving the Board of Directors. We 
want to give a heartfelt “thank you” 
to Brenda Burns, Shirley Daniel, 
Carter Karr, Steve Land and Vonnie 
White. These Board members will 
be greatly missed.

Sharing Hope Ministry is excited 
to welcome new board members 
Vian Elms, Dan Hetrick, Thomas 
Maldonado, Dr. Robert Pinkston 
and Joel Price. We appreciate all of 
our Board of Directors for the gift 
of time and of their oversight while 
ensuring the ministry stays true to 
its mission.

Thank You to 
Brumley for the 

12-Passenger Van
Patsy’s Place Transitional Home has 
grown and recently experienced a 

need for additional reliable 
transportation. In April, a 
2011 12-passenger van was 
purchased with the finan-
cial support of the Brumley 
Foundation.  We appreciate 
the Brumley Foundation’s 
partnership with Patsy’s 
Place Transitional Home. 
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Can you imagine being finished 
with your Christmas shopping by 
October AND supporting Sharing 
Hope Ministry at the same time?  
This can be the year for stress-free holidays.  Christmas in 
October will again have many fabulous booths where you can find 
the most unique items for yourself or to give for Christmas gifts.  
Don’t forget to swing by the Sharing Hope Ministry Bake Sale and 
pick up baked items that can be immediately enjoyed or frozen, 
and used at a later date for your holiday company. As an attendee, 
when you buy a cake at the “Christmas in October” Bake Sale, 
you are subsequently providing the funds which can allow us to 
purchase and provide TWO Life Recovery Bibles!  You get the 
cake; the ministry gets more Bibles and studies to send out.

Sponsor opportunities are currently available.  
When our event expenses are underwritten by sponsors, 100% 
of the event proceeds directly benefit the ministry. Can you 
help?  Sponsor opportunities start at only $250.00 and go up 
to $5,000.00.   Interested sponsors can receive recognition on 
select forms of printed material generated after August 30, 2012.  
Publicity will include advertising in newspaper and magazine 
ads.  A “Christmas In October” poster with the sponsor name and 
logo will be placed by the entrance of the South Exhibit Hall.  If 
requested, while booth space is still available, sponsors of $500 
or more can request a complimentary 10X10 vendor booth.

Our twelfth annual “Christmas in October” will be held October 
27th and 28th at the South Exhibit Hall of the Civic Center. Contact 
the office at 358-7803 or april@sharinghopeministry.org if you are 
interested in being a sponsor of this year’s event

We also have plenty of opportunities to help with this fundraising 
event. Opportunities include:

• Join the Christmas in October planning committee

• Sign up to work a 2 hour shift.  Volunteers receive free admission 
and an event t-shirt.

• Provide baked items, candies, pies and mixes to be sold at the 
bake sale. Taking bake sale sign up sheets to Sunday school 
classes, organizations and work are a wonderful way to help 
ensure that we have enough items for the event.

• Sign up to work a shift on Friday at the “Fluff and Foof” section 
where the baked items are prepared. 

Contact the Sharing Hope Ministry office at 806-358-7803 or 
aletha@sharinghopeministry.org for more information or to 
volunteer for this event.

Christmas In
  October

“My name is Paula, and I came to Patsy’s Place in January of this 
year. The first phase has been tough but so rewarding! I guess anything 
worthwhile is always tough.  I’m learning so many things about myself 
and how many untruths have been planted in my head. Thankfully, 
the classes in Phase One have given me the tools to start reprogram-
ing my mind: Bible studies to strengthen my knowledge of God’s Word 
and promises and practical lessons like our financial classes and anger 
management.

I’m now preparing to enter into Phase 2 and am seeking employment. 
I’m so grateful for all the guidance and support I’ve found here. I have 
so much more confidence in myself now and am comforted in the love 
and guidance I have come to rely on in all the staff, volunteers and 
other Patsy’s Place participants. Most of all, I thank God for allowing 
me to be a part of this program and the new beginning that has been 
given me through Sharing Hope and Patsy’s Place.  I love you all!” 
Paula completed Phase One of the program and currently has a job!  

Patsy’s Place Needs
•	Cars that can be donated or purchased very cheaply for the 

women who are entering Phase Two and working towards self-
sufficiency.

•	Jobs for the women who progress to Phase Two of the program.

•	Paper items – especially paper towels and toilet paper. We 
would love for groups to have “paper drives” this summer to 
help get us through the remainder of the year.

•	A volunteer teacher or co-teachers are needed to present the 
“Jobs for Life” curriculum to the Patsy’s Place women. Contact 
Ersela Demerson at 418-2480 for additional information about 
this need.

CHANGE OF ADDRESS
Because we needed a BIGGER Post Office box, our ad-
dress has had to change. You can now send your cor-
respondence and support to Sharing Hope Ministry or 
Patsy’s Place Transitional Home to

P.O. Box 7160, Amarillo, TX 79114. 
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Janet Adams
Sharon Albracht-Parr
Ambassadors Bible Class
Carla Anglin
Leah & Dean Armstrong
Cathy & Dan Ashford
Jamie Austin
Denise & Blake Autry
Margaret & Charles 
Aycock
Jannie Bahrs
Alicia & Scott Bailey
Reba & James Bailey
Jo & Art Baker
Rowena & Jerry Baker
Letha Banks
Debbie & Doug Barron
Karlena & Jerold Barry
Leta & Charles Bayless 
Cherry Beasley
Amy & Zachary Bell
Peggy & Kenneth Bellar
Margaret Berry
Donna Bishop
Brenda & John Blakley
Judy & Robert Botts
Cheri & Ron Boyd
Marie Braboy
Lisa & Lew Bradshaw
Brady Dental Group
Joy & Rick Brenneman
Nessa Brinkley
Kathy Brittain
Linda & Randy Brown
Marilyn Brown
Stephanie & Cody 
Brownback
Tac  Buchanan
Pat & Jerry Burling
Helen Burns
Brenda & Terry Burns
Linda & Ron Byers
Doris Jean Cain 
Sandy & Russell 
Campbell
Stephanie & Bradly 
Carathers
Kayla & Steve Carpenter
Terry & Russ Cato
Ruth & Jerry Chandler
Jana & Dane Chapman
Church of Christ @ the 
Colonies

Frances & Keith Clark
Sawyer & Jarrod Clark
Sharon Clark
Marcie & Travis Cook
Lezlie Cooper
Shannon & Marc Cornell
Sandra Cox
Patti Crawley
Whitney Crawley
Meredith Creighton
Joanna Criswell
Sharon Crosier
Dolores & Larry Cross
Sheila Darnell
Beverly & E.A. Davey
Bonnie Davidson
Carolyn & John Davis 
Keisha & Brennin 
Dawson
Diamondback Exploration
Danice & Ray Doherty
Bernice Doshier
Jeanette & Richard 
Douglass
Alicia & Randy Downey
Brenda Duncan
Dawn & Randal Duval
Debra & David Duncan
Sandy Duncan
Tracy & Robin Duncan
Tiffany & Matthew Earls
Michelle & Jeff Eggleston
Heather Elias
Karena & Jeff Elliott
Linda & Paul Endres
Janie & Vance Esler
Cheryl & Steve Evans
FMC #35781-177
Faithbuilders Class
Faith City Inc.
Janet Ferrin
Mary Ferro
Cynthia Fields
Marty & Robert File
Lana Fincher
First Baptist Church
Fishermen Class
J’Melle & Gary Fletcher
Becky & Frank Foster
Cecelia & Montie Frazier
Jan & Frank Frisbie
Judy Fuller
Pat & Jack Fuller

Dixie & Danny Fulton
Connie & Bob Garrett
Rhonne & J.R. Gary
Barbara & Joe Geoffroy
Billie Gilbert
Sherri & Jeff  Gilbert
Tanja Good
Melinda Grady
Mindy & Jay Graham
Michael Graham
Terri Graham
Joyce & James Greene
Shirley & Guy Greenfield
Linda & Tom Griffin
Sarah Griffin
Mary Groneman
Teri & Art Haley
Don Hall
Kelle Hall
Kerry Hall
Wanda Hamak
Sue Hanna
Linda & Kevin Hare
Patty Harlan
Donna Harms
Claudia Harris
Brenda Havens
Cindy Hays 
Dianna & Steve Hays
Tracey & Randy Heck
Barbara Hedger
Marilyn Henderson
Gloria & Scott Herrick
Phyllis & Johnny Hicks
Linda Hill
Hillside Christian Church
Stacey & Steve Hitchcock
Angela & Brian Hoffman
Carolyn & Earl Holmes
Pat Hoover
L. B. Hoover
Birdie & Paul Horn
Kristy & James Horn
Barbara Howard
Justin Howe
Amy Huddleston
Carolyn & Roy Hudnell
Marita & John Hudspeth
Patty & Gary Humphrey
Nora #R39008
Dena & Dan Jenkins
Susan Jett
Janice & Ken Johnson
Taylor & Bob Johnson

Christie & Larry Jones
Lindsey Jones
Denise Jordan
Michelle & Andy Justus
Tom Karr
Danita Kemp
Deborah Kemp
Luann & Dennis Kime
Virginia Kincaid
Christi & Kelly King
Adele & John Klepper
Deborah & Ronald Kohler
Julia & James Koumalats
Jeannie Kuhlman
Candy & Kirk Kuykendall
Lamplighters Class
Sheila Langford
Elisha & Rob Leathers
Dorothy Lee
Kim & Neil Lester
Cindy Lickey
Becky Lindmark
Toni Linsey
Ashley & Mark Logsdon
Becky Logsdon
Estella Lopez
Betty & Rick Lovelady
Pam Lusk
Terri Lyles
Mary & John Lyne
MTS Transportation
Elizabeth Maddox
Luisa & Dwayne 
Marchbanks
Beverly Martin
Kathleen & Otis Martin
Sandy & Buell Martin
April & John Marting
Lisa & Donny Mason
Teri Beth Mason
Emily Mathis
Jessica Mathis
Julie & Cory Mathis
Yvonne & Johnnie Mays
Melinda & Lennie McCay
Mary & James McCaffree
Theresa McGee
Sherry McKean
Mechanical Engineering 
Consultant
Sally Miller
Dana & Kirk Montgomery
Paula & Joe Morris 
Margaret Moore 

Jean Neel
Courtney & Jeff Neely
Vicki Neie
Carol Nevins
Sue & Jerry Norman
Cydney & Christopher 
Norton
Mary Ann & William 
Osborn
Wynella Owens
Beverly & John Paetzold
Donna & David Palermo
Elizabeth Palermo
Gloria Palmer
Melissa Parks
Lorry Parker
Shirley & Jack Payne
Nelda Pennington
Joyce & Ralph Peters
Jan Pirtle
Laurie & Bobby Pinkston
Francie & Mark Pittman
Janice & David Ponder
Linda Poole
Tracey Powell
Debera Prock
Joel & Karolyn Price
Ruth Pugh
Jody & Gary Purser
Kay Ray
Maxenne & Chris  
Redmon
Carol Ann & Dr. Samuel 
Reeves
Anita Renfroe, LLC
Gemma Reyes
Joel Richardson
Phyllis & Steve Rice
Sue Rice
Lenna Richardson
Debbie & Sam Rigdon
April & Dave Riggs
Laurie Riggs
Nick Riggs
Cari Roach
Karen Roberts
Pam & Curtis Robertson
Marilyn & Frank 
Robinson
Rosemary & Donald 
Roden
Lydia Rodriguez
Teri & Tom Roller
Cindy & Marty Rowley

Claire Sadler
Molly & Bruce Sadler
Bonnie & Robert Sanders
Gwen & Kent Sappenfield
Jason Sappenfield
Tina & Eddy Sauer
Bethany & Beau Schilling
Linda & Jimmy Schrib
Joyce & Gerry Schultz
Jane & Bob Scott
Brenda Segura
Suzanne & Joe Self
Mary & Dale Sell
Sharon & Garland Sell
Lori & Mark Shaffer
Holly & Jim Shelburne
Pat Shelton
Tiffany & Barrett Sims
Terri Slaughter
Anne Smith 
Charlotte & Fletcher 
Smith 
Helen & Jeff Smith
Judy L. & Barry Smith 
Julie & Harry Smith
Ruth & Dan Smith 
Bonnie and George Snell
Judy & Craig Solomon
Judith SoRelle
Kyle Sparkman
Soroptimist International 
of Amarillo
Linda Stafford
Becky & Scott Stark
Sammye & Don Stark 
Dr. & Mrs. Scott Sticksel
Yvonda & Larry Stokes
Judy Stubblefield
Kathy & Bill Sumerford
Polly Sumrow
Jaime & James Sweeney
Judy & David Tate
Misty Taylor 
Vicki & John Taylor
Michelle & Nathan Terry
Souchinda Thephaphine
Charlotte & Brian Thomas
Helen & William Thomas
Jennifer Thomas 
Sandy & Tony Thomas
Patty & Richard 
Thompson
Robin & David Timmons
Linda Tinsley

Kristie & Brad Tooley
Douglas Toulouse
Laura & Dustin Turner
Lana Vasquez
Andi & Brad Veazey
Mr. & Mrs. Herman 
Vinson
Lisa Vinyard
Ron Wade
Kathy Waldrip
Francis Walerczyk
Helen Walker
Jane & Ron Walker
Linda & Bill Walker
Martha & Steve Walton
Dana & Theron Wesley
Westcliff Bible Church
Westview Christian 
Church
Elnore & Roy Wheeler
Aletha White
Daris & Mark White
Gail White 
Lindsey & Trevor White
Marci & Brandon Willis
Vonnie & Kin White
Elaine Whyte
Candace Stout Wike
Margaret Willis
Wilda & Marvin Willis
Judy & Mickey Wilson
Michelle & Brian Wilson
Shelly & Barry Wilson
Tara & Ben Wilson
Terri  Wilson
Connie Windows
Regina & Jason 
Woodward
Donna & Don Woolsey
Women of Grace
Julie Yenor
Fran Zetzsche
Becky & Duane Zortman

PATSY’S PLACE 
Darla & Mike Andrew
Jannie Bahrs
Linda & James Baker
Brady Dental Group
Becky & Michael Brock
Brenda & Terry Burns
Sandra Casias
Sue & Ray Cross
Debra Crump

Jane & Bill Edens
Dixie & Danny Fulton
Melissa Hendricks
Nancy & J Pat Hickman
Mona & David Higgins
MaKayla Meza
Shevon & John Moya
Judy & Herman Nusz
Laura & Art Owen
Rachel Philip
Kathy & Jim Ray 
April & Dave Riggs
Jessie Riggs
Anne Smith
Susie & Seth Thomason
Jane & Ron Walker
Margaret Willis
Shiloh Missionary Baptist 
Church
Pennye & Richard Fitch
Pat & Tom Stout 

IN MEMORY OF:
Gene Bain
By Cecelia & Montie 
Frazier

Pat Daughtrey
By June Wilson

David Hutchins
By Barbara & William 
Scott

G. F. Lamberth
By Earlene & Byron 
Stiles

John Maynard
By Jody & Gary Purser

Wayne Smith
by Linda Stafford

FOR PATSY’S PLACE 
IN MEMORY OF:
Shana Summerour
By Jean Childs

IN HONOR OF:
Aurene Bevers
By Marie Braboy

Patsy Forbus
By April Riggs

The Hope Fest 
Committee
By April Riggs

Tommye Peggram
by D’Esta Sharp

Debbie Hannah Skinner
by Alpha Chi Omega 
Alumnae

Diana Tolk’s Birthday
By Linda Caldwell 
McCleary

IN-KIND SUPPORT
C&B Printing
Graphic Designs By Kim
Hillside Christian Church
Leigh & Buddy Link
Radio By Grace

HOPE FEST 
SPONSORS
Walter & Martha Allison
Amarillo National Bank
Darla Andrew
BSA Health Systems
Art & Jo Baker
Maxine Benavidez
Brady Dental Group
Mindy & Doug Briggs
Kathy Brittain, Larry 
Brown Realtors 
Brown Pontiac
Buns over Texas
Donna & Craig Burriss
Gregg & Liz Bynum and 
Jerry & Trish Bailey 
Choice Media
Frances & Keith Clark
Traci Clift & Judy Nusz
Coldwell Bankers
Dr’s. Kirk & Madeline 
Coury
Larry & Dolores Cross
Shirley Daniel
Diamond V Investment 
Group
Dottie’s Girls
Duncan & Boyd Jewelers
First United Bank
J’Melle & Gary Fletcher
Fletcher & Charlotte and 
Friends

Connie & Bob Garrett
General Office Supply
Graphic Design by Kim
Joan & Charlie Graham
Happy State Bank
Scott & Gloria Herrick
High Plains Medical 
Waste Co. (Frank Frisbie, 
Owner) 
HillsideWomen
Margaret & Jerry Hodge
Josephine Anderson 
Charitable Trust
Carter & Lucy Karr
LuAnn Kime
Becky Logsdon
MTS Transportation
Elizabeth Maddox
Susan McKay, PDC 
Medical, Inc.
Nunn Company
Laurie & Robert Pinkston
Radio By Grace
Randall County Jail
April & Dave Riggs
Run-a-Latte Group
Garland & Sharon Sell
SimsParge Moya 
Architects, LLC
Single Friends - Hillside 
Christian Church
The Smith & Jennings 
Families
Southwest General 
Contractors, Inc.
Southwest Honda
Dr. & Mrs. Shannon 
Stapp
Becky & Scott Stark
Don & Sammye Stark
Larry & Yvonda Stokes
Texas Furniture
Tex-Tenn, Inc.
John & Diana Tolk
Dr. & Mrs. Brad Veazey
Washington Avenue 
Christian Church
Washington Avenue 
Christian Church- 
Women’s Department
Welcome Pardner
Vonnie & Kin White 
Margaret Willis

Expanding Our Borders

Sharing Hope Ministry is now in 37 States!
Women from correctional and addiction rehabilitation facilities 
in Alaska, North Dakota AND Wisconsin have recently requested 
and received Life Recovery Bibles, Bible studies and prayer from 
Sharing Hope Ministry. Our ministry goal is to never again have 
to turn down a woman’s request to know Christ.  Thank you to 
the volunteers and supporters who make these Christ-centered 
services available to these women across our nation who are 
looking for a new life in Christ for herself and her family.

Sharing Hope Supporters 
March-May 2012


